
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

[DOST-FPRDI] Request for assistance in sourcing and collecting Teak trees
1 message

DOST FPRDI <info@fprdi.dost.gov.ph> Fri, Oct 6, 2023 at 1:47 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Cc: Angela Jhanel Martin <angelajhanel.martin@fprdi.dost.gov.ph>, Wency Carmelo <wency.carmelo@fprdi.dost.gov.ph>,
Jovito Elec <jovito.elec@fprdi.dost.gov.ph>, John Vincent Ravanzo <johnvincent.ravanzo@fprdi.dost.gov.ph>

Dear Director Mirasol:

Please find the attached request letter from DOST-FPRDI.

Kindly acknowledge upon receipt of this email.

Thank you.

Finance and Administrative Division - Records Section
Forest Products Research and Development Institute
Narra Rd., Forestry Campus, University of the Philippines Los Baños Campus
College, Laguna 4031 Philippines
Tel: (49) 536 2377 Local 1027/1229

Disclaimer:
The information contained in this communication is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is
addressed and other parties authorized to receive it. It may contain confidential or legally privileged communication. If
you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking any action
in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by responding to this e-mail and then immediately delete it from
your system. Opinions contained in this e-mail or any of its attachments do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the
Forest Products Research and Development Institute.
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